MEMORANDUM
TO: Local Landmark Committee Members
FROM: Tami Urish, Planner I
DATE: July 19, 2016
SUBJECT: IPP Signs
On July 6, 2016, Western Remac Inc. forwarded copies of the proposed signs. I have noted a

few corrections. Please review and provide comments/corrections to be returned to Western
Remac, Inc. on July 22, 2016.
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